

Elm C of E Primary School Main Road, Elm Cambs. PE14 0AG

Tel & Fax 01945 860295

e-mail ~ office@elm.cambs.sch.uk
Website ~ www.elmcofeprimaryschool.com
Headteacher – Mr A. C. Howe B.Ed Hons M.Ed



Everyone learning, everyone caring!

Monday 20th February, 2017

Dear Parents.

Welcome back!!

It was great to see the children back in school on a sunny Monday morning. Spring is on its way and we are all feeling positive about the children's learning! It was particularly pleasing to see Year 5 producing lots of exciting topic homework during the half term break! Here are some pictures of their project work:





Year 6 Fairtrade Coffee Afternoon Thursday 2nd March

From 1.30 p.m. Year 6 are running a Fairtrade Coffee afternoon as part of their Farm to Fork topic work. Year 6 have been challenged to make various products for sale which we hope you will come and purchase. There will be an art exhibition featuring work from every class as well. There will also be a tombola and we are asking you for contributions for this. Please send them in to Miss Beresford. A leaflet will follow from Year 6 detailing the products they hope to sell. We are asking all parents to support this exciting event. Please support the children's efforts.

Elm World Book Day

Our World Book day celebration is on Friday 3rd March. We are focusing on the works of Roald Dahl. In the morning we have a one man show by actor Anthony Pedley. He will perform "A taste of Dahl" for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. Then in the afternoon we have his performance of the BFG for the whole school. We would like everyone to enter into the spirit of the day – can children come to school dressed as any character from a Roald Dahl children's book? There are so many wonderful characters from books like "Charlie and Chocolate Factory", "The Twits", "Matilda", "James and the Giant Peach" and "The Witches". I am sure we can have a really exciting day!

Advance warning - Red Nose Day

We are taking part in some fundraising for this good cause. Red noses go on sale from next Monday. Please get yours through the school and help us help fight poverty and injustice in the UK and Africa.

Yours sincerely,

Headteacher